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Council Action Summary 
 

July 2016 
 
 
July 25, 2016 
 
Awarded a contract to Andrews Engineering, Inc., Beaufort, South Carolina in the amount of 
$195,600 and Ward Edwards Engineering, Inc., Bluffton, South Carolina in the amount of $226,000 
for engineering design services for Dirt Road Paving Design Contract #50, and approved a 
permitting and design contingency of $50,000 for a total appropriation of $471,600.  The source of 
funding is TAG Funds Professional Services, Account #2342001T-51160.   
 
Awarded a contract to McCrory Construction, LLC, Columbia, South Carolina in the amount of 
$199,216 for resurfacing of Red Cedar Street and connector improvements for Bluffton Gateway 
Commercial Center.  The source of funding is TAG Funds, Account #2341001T-54901, 
Resurfacing and Paving Improvements.   
 
Approved on second reading a rezoning request for R200 010 000 0022 0000 (known as Greenheath 
Planned Unit Development (PUD), 98.35 acres off Brickyard Point Road and Fiddler Drive) from 
PUD to Lady’s Island Community Preservation (LICP) District.   
 
Approved on first reading an ordinance to amend Beaufort County Ordinance 2016/15, FY 2016-
2017 Beaufort County Budget to reflect a supplemental budget appropriation in the amount of 
$112,075 in order to provide for enhanced levels of service for Daufuskie Island Ferry.   


